
 

 

 

 

 

Important information regarding changes of 

EMUGE-FRANKEN AB prices for 2018! 

 
During the last years, EMUGE-FRANKEN AB has tried to avoid a major price 

adjustments and has deliberately used this as a policy for the market.  

The prices of standard products have remained untouched since February 2016, but 

for 2018 this is unfortunately no longer possible. There are several reasons that 

affect our decision to raise prices, but the main and most important weighing are: 

 

• Currency increase since January 2016 

• Commodity prices on cemented carbide and diamond 

 

We at EMUGE-FRANKEN AB hope you understand this (you might experience the 

same situation) and rely on that our ambition is to continually help our customers 

reduce their total production costs for their manufacturing process. The new prices 

can be found in our price list on our website www.emuge-franken.se/en in the 

beginning of week 3 2018. 

We wish all our customers a good start to the new year and look forward to continued 

rewarding cooperation. We will be close to you, and be a partner in your daily work 

and with a common target to develop your production. 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

Magnus Andersson 

CEO    


